
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SBA Communications Corporation (SBA) is wrapping up the Schematic Design phase and beginning the Design 
Development phase for the relocation of an existing cell tower at the Charles W. Woodward High School project. 
 
In an effort to engage the community, we would like to hold a community work session to share how the project is 
developing, and what has been discussed and considered with other agencies. SBA extends an invitation to you 
to participate in this process. 
 
Relocating the tower site is essential for the maintaining excellent mobile coverage for the school and surrounding 
community, meeting growing demands, and providing seamless reliable communications infrastructure for 
reaching emergency services. 
 
The date and time for the work session is shown below. The work session is scheduled in the evening to allow for 
maximum involvement.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 

 
Design Development for Cell Tower Relocation at Charles W. Woodward High School Project 

 
Community Work Session 

 
Date: Wednesday, January 6th, 2021 

Time: 6:30 pm 
Location: Zoom Meeting 

Meeting #: 919 2973 6178 
Password: 534386 

 
If you have any questions regarding this process please contact 

Mr. Phillip Stetler, Director, Land Use, Site Link Wireless 443-977-7561 

 

 


